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From: -

Sent: Thu, 20 Sep 2018 17:29:41

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Frank Spaven Drive ,Aviemore. REZONING of PLAY AREA
Sensitivity: Normal

Dear Sirs,

I refer to the above which [ understand is subject to consideration for rezoning its use and a reduction in size of this recreational open space which is frequently used by the local
children and others for recreation.

Iama resident of Lochan Mor and when I purchased my house from Robertsons the space was clearly available for the Lochan Mor residents for its current purpose , providing an
area for safe play by the children. I amnot aware of another suitable area in the close vicinity that could be used for similar purposes if a change of use was to be granted, surely it
must be in the interests of the community to give children a reasonable open area for ball games etc as we hear too often of house bound kids glued to tv and monitor screens.
IamIan Fraser resident at i Lochan Mor , Aviemore, and trust that my concerns are noted and used in making the correct decision NOT to permit development on the
space.

My wife also wishes to register her objections, Wilma Fraser

Ian Fraser.

Sent from my iPad



